
   
 
 

Our Value this half term is compassion: Please join us in looking out for any members of 
our community demonstrating compassion and living out this value. 

Praise be to the God and Father of our Lord Jesus Christ, the Father of Compassion and the God of all 
comfort, who comforts us in all our troubles, so that we can comfort those in any trouble with the comfort 

we ourselves receive from God. 2 Corinthians 1 verses 3-4 

 
Attendance Award! 
The winning classes last week 13/9/21 are 2GS with 96.2% and 4MK with 98.7%. Whole school attendance 

was 95.4%. Please remember that school starts at 8.40am and anyone arriving after 8.50am will be marked 

as late in the registers. 

 
Parent’s Evenings 
Parent's Evenings will be held on 19th and 21st October. This will be virtual and hopefully, in spring, we can 
go back to face to face meetings. More information will follow shortly. 
 
 

New Intake 2022 – 2023 
If you have a child starting school in September 2022 or know of anyone, out Open Day is Wednesday 20th 
October.  There will also be an Open Evening on Tuesday 2nd November.  Please contact the school office or 
visit our website for further information. 

 
Family Learning 
Please look out for fliers offering a range of free Family Learning courses. They were sent out via ParentMail 
this week. 

 
PTA Cake Sale 
Many thanks to everyone who supported the cake sale to raise money for the firefighters.  Around £145 was 
raised thanks to your generosity.  Local firemen have requested that the money be used to buy some canvas 
prints of them in action to be put up at the fire station. 
 
Spelling Shed Champions: 
 
 Individual  Class 

1. Herbie 4MK  1. 5NS 
2. David 5NS  2. 4MK 
3. Alex 5NS  3. 3JG 

Don't forget to ask your class teacher for your login if you have mislaid it! 
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CHILD OF THE WEEK 

Week commencing 20.9.21 

Class Child of the Week and reason Reader of the Week 

RLN 
 

William for super word building with the magnetic 
letters. 

Oliver 

RTH 
 
 

Darcie for working really hard during phonics. 
Darcie always listens really carefully on the carpet 
and joins in with all of our sounds. 

Fern 

1CW 
 

Harrison for showing great enthusiasm and 
enjoyment during our colour mixing art lesson this 
week. 

Finley 

1DB 
 
 

Phoebe for always trying her best with all of her 
work and being a wonderful role model in the 
class. Well done Phoebe! 

David 

2FS 
 
 

Hubert for having an excellent attitude to learning 
and always putting maximum effort into his work.  
Keep it up! 

Georgia 

2GS 
 

James for excellent explanations in PE this week.  
Great work, James! 

Maddie 

3RT 
 
 

Lucien for working really hard in all lessons, 
especially in maths on 2 chilli work and for his 
positive attitude to swimming lessons. 
Well done Lucien 

Tommy 

3JG 
 

Victoria for trying really hard with both her Maths 
and Reading Gems.  Well done.  Keep it up.  

Henlee 

4RH 
 

Marley for a fantastic description of Sunny in 
our English lesson. Marley works so hard all of 
the time and I couldn’t ask for anything more 

Chloe 

4MK Louis for his brilliant effort and independent 
work in Maths this week. Well done! 

Sabriyah 

5AB 
 
 

Carlton tried really hard in English and came 
up with some fabulous adjectives and 
expanded noun phrases! 

Kira 

5NS 
 

Caleb for listening carefully in all his lessons 
and trying his hardest. You’re a superstar! 

Ben 

6CS 
 

Jacob for trying so hard in all lessons this 
week. Well done and keep it up!  

Keira 

6SS 
 
 

Amy- For showing great confidence in herself by 
putting her hand up to answer questions and being 
a happy member of the class. 

Ted 

 
Readers of the Week: 

Readers of the Week are Maddie in 2GS and Kira in 5AB  


